V.

Parkers Chapel School
Called Board Meeting

Administration Building
October 7, 2016 @ Noon

Meeting was Called to Order at 12:02pm and a quorum was established with the
presence of Wes Taylor, Howard Skinner, Jason Hardy, and Lisa Murray. Also
present were Michael White and Benita Jones.

Blake Dunn, CADM, explained the results of the bidding process for the Softball
Field Project. Only one bid was received from El Dorado Construction for the
amount of $271,300. A discussion followed on whether the school district could
perform as the Construction Manager instead of hiring one.

The Board unanimously approved the rejection of the lone bid from El Dorado
Construction.

The Board unanimously approved a motion to self-construct the Softball Project.
Mr. Taylor will approach Johnny Opry and John Gross for possible employment
for this project. Mr. White and Mr. Dunn will meet to discuss bid packages for
Board approval.
The meeting was Adjourned at 12:37pm
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